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Notice of Public Hearing:  
Draft Dane County 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan 

 
 

 
The public is invited to review and comment on the draft 2025-2025 Consolidated Plan for how 
Dane County intends to allocate federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and 
Home Investment Partnership (HOME) funds in Dane County (outside the City of Madison) over 
the next five years.  In addition, the Dane County CDBG Commission invites the public to provide 
input on the 2025 Annual Action Plan, which is contained within the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan 
document.  
 
Public hearings to review the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and Annual Action Plan will be held 
at the Dane County CDBG Commission meeting on: 
 

Tuesday, April 8, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. 
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Room 351 

Madison, WI 53703 
 
This public hearing is being held as a hybrid meeting.  The public can attend in-person, or access 
the meeting with the Zoom application or by telephone.  Information on how to join this meeting is 
found at the top of the meeting agenda which can be accessed at the Dane County legislative 
page at https://dane.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. 
 
In order to allocate CDBG and HOME funds, HUD requires the development of a Consolidated 
Plan that governs how Dane County and the 56 participating municipalities expend federal funds 
and the submittal of a One Year Action Plan. The Consolidated Plan provides an overall 
framework for the investment of grant funds.  
 
CDBG funds are intended to develop viable urban communities by providing decent housing, a 
suitable living environment, and by expanding economic opportunities, principally for low- and 
moderate-income persons.  HOME funds are to be used exclusively to create affordable housing 
for low-income households.     
 
 
A draft of the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan is available on the County web site at: 
https://cdbg.danecounty.gov/reports or at the Dane County CDBG Office, City-County Building, 
Room 421, 210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., Madison, WI 53703.  Written comments on the draft 
will be accepted at the address listed above or by email to cdbg@danecounty.gov with subject 
line “Consolidated Plan Comment”, through noon on April 8, 2025. 
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